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Feeney, John M - DNR 

From: Gordon, Mark E - DNR 

Sent: Thursday, March 08, 2012 12:06 PM 

To: Stu Gross 

Cc: Dale Lythjohan (dlythjohan@wppienergy.org); Feeney, John M - DNR; Schmidt, James A- DNR; 
Koonce, Frances M - DNR 

Subject: RE: Potential Meeting Dates 

Hi Stu. Meeting on April 6th at Dale's offices in Cedarburg will work for us. Hopefully there will be time for a quick 
site visit. Thanks. 

---Mark 

From: Stu Gross [mailto:Stu.Gross@bonestroo.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 07, 2012 01:96 PM 
To: Gordon, Mark E - DNR 
Cc: Dale Lythjohan (dlythjohan@wppienergy.org) 
Subject: RE: Potential Meeting Dates 

Good afternoon Mark-

Of the dates listed, the only one that works for both Dale and I is April 6th at 1:00 pm. If acceptable to 
you, Dale has offered to meet at the Cedarburg Light and Water Utility offices located at N30 W5926 
Lincoln Blvd. in Cedarburg. The Utility office location is within a few minutes of the site which, pending 
your availability, we could visit for a quick tour. Please let me know if the date/location is acceptable. 
Thank you. 

Stuart Gross, PG 
Associate 
Stantec 
Tel 262-643-9159 
Cell 414-526-397 4 
stuart.gross@stantec.com 

stantec.com 
Bonestroo has joined Stantec, a professional services consulting firm recognized for its leadership in 
sustainability, depth and diversity of talent, and technical expertise. 
The content of this email is the confidential property of Staniec and should not be copied, modified, 
retransmitted, or used for any purpose except with Stantec's written authorization. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please delet~ all copies and notify us immediately. 

!~ Please consider the environment before printing this email. 

From: Gordon, Mark E - DNR [mailto:Mark.Gordon@wisconsin.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 07, 2012 12:15 PM 
To: Stu Gross 
Subject: Potential Meeting Dates 

Hi Stu. John Feeney, Jim Schmidt and I are currently open and would be able to meet at 1 :00 pm on the 
following days: Tuesday April 3rd, Thursday April 5th or Friday April 6th. Let me know if any of these days 
would work on your end. Thanks. 

---Mark 

04/05/2012 


